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NEWS from the SEEND PARISH NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN STEERING GROUP
 October Update

We expect that you may, by now, have had a look at our NEW WEBSITE. We hope you will find it easy to use and informative about the plan’s development.  www.seendparishplan.org

In particular we would like you to read the recently uploaded document entitled ‘A Vision for Seend Parish’ and send any comments you have to us via the ‘Contacts’ page. This document follows guidelines set by various requirements, but we may amend it to include your comments if these concur with those guidelines.
Please let us know if you encounter any problems using the site, or if there is any other information you would like us to upload. 

By now you will have received a letter from us referring to Local Green Spaces in the Parish: do please respond as requested for it is your opinions that gives the NDP validity. We have received some responses, but it would be so good to achieve an excellent return percentage, so please use this as a reminder that the forms should be with us by 12th October.

Thank you to those who used our presence at the Flower Show and the Seend Summer Breakfasts to find out more about the Neighbourhood Plan and its progress.


All are welcome at the monthly open meetings, which take place on the last Thursday of the month at 7.30pm in the Pavilion. The next Committee Meeting will be Thursday 27th September and then Thursday 25th October. (Some members of the SG meet again between these open meetings to progress the background work).

   Carola Thorpe on behalf of the S.P.N.P. Steering Group 
  
	  



